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1 Progress on Portfolio Matters. 
 

Councillor ICT Equipment Survey results. 
The questionnaire asked members;  
whether they were “happy with laptop”, their “experience with laptop”, and 
whether “using Council mobile” 
There were 24 responses –  
14 were happy with laptop, 9 were not happy with laptop and one was happy 
with both. 
16 indicated lots of experience, 5 indicated limited, 1 indicated none and 1 
didn’t answer. 
3 members used Council mobile phones. 
The paper with recommendations will go to CPP on 5th April for comment 
before going to Cabinet on 18th April. 
 
Various Portfolio discussions, meetings and Cabinet briefings 

  
2 Forthcoming Activities and Developments. 
 

Meetings with officers relevant to Portfolio, Cabinet and Council matters. 
 
 

 
3 Meetings Attended and Meetings Scheduled 
 

Council 
Cabinet briefings 
Cabinet Sifting 
Portfolio briefings 
Other meetings are expected to cover areas of the portfolio and performance 

indicators 

 


